

August 31, 2022

Jimelle Howard, Manager
Department of Labor and Economic Opportunity
Workforce Development
201 N. Washington Square
Lansing, MI 48913
LEO-RapidResponseCommunications@Michigan.gov

Re: Notification Pursuant to the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act

Dear Jimelle Howard:

This letter is to inform you that Home Point Financial Corporation d/b/a Homepoint has decided that it must permanently layoff a number of its employees at its Ann Arbor, Michigan facilities, located at the following addresses: 2211 Old Earhart Rd Suite 250, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105; and 2500 Green Road Suite 400, Ann Arbor, Michigan, 48105.

The expected separations will begin November 1, 2022 and will end on November 15, 2022. Employees do not have bumping rights.

The total number of affected employees is approximately 217. None of the employees are represented by a union.

For further information on this action, please contact Laura Nieber, Senior Managing Director – Legal, at 734-205-9992 or by email at lnieber@hpfc.com.

Very truly yours,

Isl Laura Nieber

Laura Nieber Senior Managing Director – Legal